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NN 20 (REV 8)                              

          May 5, 2022 

 
 
 
Subject: Notification of Tobacco-Free Policy 
 
Dear Valued Supplier: 
 
We believe that open communications with our suppliers regarding significant events that could affect 
either of our businesses is an important part of maintaining an effective customer-supplier relationship.  
 
Accordingly, we would like to inform you that, effective July 11, 2022, Newport News Shipbuilding 
will be a tobacco-free facility.  This means Newport News Shipbuilding will prohibit the use of tobacco 
products on company property.   Violations of this policy could result in denied access to our facility.    
 
Please direct any questions that you may have to the appropriate Supply Chain Representative as 
indicated on your purchase orders. Thank you. 

 
 

 Sincerely,  
 
 
 

Stephanie Simmons 
Director, Supply Chain Procurement 
 

 
 


